
 

 

Welcome to 2017……It’s almost time….. 
 

 

 

We hope you have all had a great holiday…. We know there is still some time to go before we begin 

but wanted to give you some dates and times for you to plan… 

 

School begins for all students on Wednesday 1st February 

Our school feast day is Friday 3rd February so we will let you know as soon as possible what special 

things we have planned to celebrate the day. 

 

UNIFORM SHOP: Opening hours 

MONDAY 30th JANUARY 2017  

1pm-3pm 

5pm-7pm 

Eftpos available  

 

ENJOY THE REST OF YOUR WEEK.   


